July 23, 2018

BY ELECTRONIC FILING VIA WUTC WEB PORTAL

Mr. Mark L. Johnson Executive Director & Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission P. O. Box 47250 1300 South Evergreen Park Drive, SW Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Dear Mr. Johnson:

Re:

Docket No. UT-180570 -

2018 ETC Certification -

Request for Certification Pursuant to

WAC 480-123-060 and 47 C.F.R. § 54.314 -

Annual Reports and Certification on High Cost Fund Pursuant to WAC 480-123-060, -070 and -080

On June 27, 2018, Whidbey Telephone Company ("Company") submitted to the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission ("Commission"), via the Commission's web portal, a filing consisting of (i) a transmittal letter requesting 2018 ETC-related certification pursuant to WAC 480-123-060 and 47 C.F.R.§ 54.314 and (ii) the Company's current-year reports pursuant to WAC 480-123-070 and -080. As described in that transmittal letter, the Company also intended to include in that filing its current-year certifications pursuant to WAC 480-123-060 and -070, as well as the additional certification described in Note 1 of the transmittal letter. However, the page containing those certifications was inadvertently omitted from the filing. Accordingly, the omitted certifications accompany this letter.

If the Commission has any questions regarding the enclosed certifications, please do not hesitate to call Trish Mason in our office at (360) 321-0013.

Sincerely,

Donna E. Hilty

Chief Administrative Officer

Accompanying Document

Records Managemen

07/23/18 13:31

State Of WASH

JTIL. AND TRANSP